NEOkla Minutes June 14, 2022

Board members present were Neil Cox — RE. Jeff Maize — Asst RE, Jason Baney
Treasurer, Betty Martin — Secretary, James Stowers, MikeTritt, and George Walker.
The minutes of the May meeting and the treasurer’s report were approved.

Autocross Report — Jeff Maize: The heavy rain caused timing failures so the event
was canceled, and entry fees were refunded. Fun runs were held instead of the regular
event. The next event is the MIDIV event on June 25-26 at Davis Field in Muskogee.

Rally Cross Report — Jason Baney: There were 7 drivers. New timer hoses are
needed. Betty Martin moved to approve $200.00 for hoses. James Stowers seconded.
Motion carried.

Neil Cox reported that the Board approved by email vote the purchase of a new display
for Autocross and Rally Cross for $2000.00. It will be wireless and is expandable.

Jon Kempf requested that the Club make NEOKkla t-shirts available for the membership
to purchase. Neil Cox asked him to check with Townsend Marketing for details and
costs.

Meeting adjourned.

Betty Martin.






